
 

CDB   has issued a voluntary recall of Nouveau 16 L Electronic Dehumidifiers Model NH-DB16E 

supplied to Mitre 10 and Mitre 10 Mega stores throughout New Zealand.  

 

Problem 

In a small number of units a faulty capacitor can overheat and the surrounding plastic may catch fire 

Details 

The affected dehumidifiers ( Model NH-DB16E )were purchased in 2013 with date code 0213. They 

were sold at Mitre 10 and Mitre 10 Mega. The 2011 and 2012 models are not affected.  

What to do 

Stop using the Dehumidifier immediately  

Contact CDB for instructions on how to receive a replacement dehumidifier. Phone 0800 232 633  

8am-5pm Monday-Friday or email recall@cdb.co.nz 

Do not return it to the store.  

Contact 

For more information contact CDB on 0800 232 633 between 8am - 5pm Monday - Friday, or email 

recall@cdb.co.nz 

 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Nouveau 16L Electronic Dehumidifier 

 

Date issued:  02 September  2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 

 

 

    

           

      DO NOT COVER 

       Made in China  

      Date Code 0213 

 

 

Identifying Date Code  
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